
 

OFFICE OF 
LICENSING & 

GUIDANCE 
LICENSING UNIT MEMORANDUM 

To: Padraic Larkin, Director Office of Licensing & Guidance 

From: Ciara Maxwell

Date: 7  June 2006th

Re:
Request for the transfer of a waste licence Reg. No. 58-1 from Waste 
Disposal (Sligo) Limited to Greenstar Limited, Burton Court, Burton 
Hall Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18.

 
 
An application was received on 6th December 2005 for the above referenced transfer of a 
waste licence.  The appropriate fee accompanied the application. Additional information was 
received 19th April 2006 and 19th May 2006. 

Waste Disposal (Sligo) Limited was granted a licence, Reg. 58-1, on the 5th July 2001. The 
licence was amended by Technical Amendment on 6th April 2005 (58-1/A).   

Greenstar Limited (transferee) operates a number of licensed facilities. 

The application for transfer was assessed against Section 47 of the Waste Management Acts 
1996 to 2005 and is recommended for the following reasons: 

� The application complies with S.47(2) having been jointly made. 

� The application was accompanied by the appropriate fee in accordance S.50 of the 
Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2005. 

� Greenstar Limited has met the ‘fit and proper person’ requirements having 
satisfactorily submitted the relevant information and as current licence holders. 

� The proposed transferee is aware that ‘a person to whom a licence is transferred shall 
be deemed to have assumed and accepted all liabilities, requirements and obligations 
provided for in or arising under the licence regardless of how and in respect of what 
period, including a period prior to the transfer of a licence, that may arise’ in 
accordance with S.47(6) and has submitted a commitment to same. 

Recommendation: 

That a transfer of waste licence Reg No. 58-1 from Waste Disposal (Sligo) Limited to 
Greenstar Limited be approved under Section 47 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 
2005. 

 

 

     

Ciara Maxwell 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing and Guidance 
 

 Page 1 of 1 


